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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Board 

of Directors of the Inverness Public Utility District re-

scheduled for Tuesday, November 14, 2023, 4:00 p.m. has 

been cancelled. 

The next regular Board Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 

December 12, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
/s/ Shelley L Redding 

 Clerk of the Board 

 
Posted: November 13, 2023 

 
 
 

Board of Directors : Kathryn Donohue , President • Kenneth J. Emanuels, Vice President  

David Press , Treasurer • Dakota Whitney •  Brent Johnson  
 

Shelley Redding, General Manager 
James K. Fox, Chief of Operations ( Fire Chief, Water System Superintendent ) 
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